
IN ORLANDO AT THE GCSAA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND SHOW 

MGCSA Donates $2,000 to GCSAA Foundation 

GCSAA PRESIDENT MICHAEL WALLACE, CGCS, who is also secretary of the GCSAA Foundation, accepts a $2,000 
donation from MGCSA vice president Rob Panuska on behalf of the Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association 
at the national show in February in Orlando. 
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